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October 15, 1979

Mr. Charles E. MacDonald, Chief

Transportation Branch

Division of Fuel Cycle and
Material Safety, NMSS

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. MacDonald:

Enclosed are seven revised copies of Metropolis
Works' Quality Assurance Program. Sections 1, 2,
3, 4, 13 and 18 have been revised as reguested in
your letter dated September 10, 1979. Exhibit A
was revised because of an organizationl change

in Allied Chemical Corporation.

Please feel free to contact us if any other
questions arise regarding our QA Program.

Sincerely s,
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Enclosures



QUALITY ASSUPANCE MANUAL DISTRIBUTICN

Original Don Phillips

Controlled Copies:

1. J. H. Thomas

2. M. L. Shepherd

3. R. K. Hahn

4. B. J. Hanson

5. John Mallin (Plant Engineering Personnel)
6. W. R. Brookshire (Purchasing)

7. C. D. Trieclaff (Accountability)

8. D. W. Davis (General Foreman UFG)

9. Dyal Kinser (Yard Personnel)

10. P. T. Story and F. W. cuff (Maintenance Personnel)
11. Technical Personnel
12. Technical Personnel

13.' R. W. Yates (Health Physics Personnel)
14. J. C. Bishop
15. Maintenance Planning

16. Maintenance Reliability

This manual is not to be reproduced. Please see the Technical Superviso
of Quality Assurance Program for additional copies.

Uncontrolled Copies:

S

<cven copies to Nuclear Regulatory Commission
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